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ENGLISH LANGUAGE ARTS
In reading, students will learn ways to listen
to each other and work out disagreements.
Through reading and collaboration, students
will learn to see different points of view.
Then they will be able to understand why
people may disagree and why sometimes that
might be okay.  

In writing, students will continue to learn how
it is important to explain your point of view on
an issue.  they will state their point of view on
an  issue and provide evidence about why
other should support their point of view. 

MATH
In topic 5, studnest will subtract withiin
100 using strategies.  They will use the
hundred chart, open numnberline, and
break apart numbers to subtract.  We
will revist teh compensation strategy and
work on sovling one-step and two-step
problems. 

Second grade

reminders
DECEMBER 16TH:

 JOIN US FOR OUR SECOND GRADE

HOLIDAY CRAFT AT 1:40

DECEMBER 23RD-JANUARY 1ST:

WINTER RECESS

SCIENCE/SCOIAL STUDIES

\

In science, students will continue to learn

about animals and their habitats.  

In Social Studies, students will continue to    

         learn about democracy and the   

              symbols of the United States.


